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From: Wells, Caroline [mailto:CWells@glendaleaz.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 2:41 PM
To: Carrie Ann Sitren
Cc: McCracken, Darcie
Subject: RE: Public Records Request

 

Dear Ms. Sitren,

 

Your request was forwarded to us by the City Clerk’s Office.  The City Attorney’s Office is relying upon Carlson v. Pima County, 141 Ariz. 487 (Ariz. 1984). 
West Valley View is inapplicable.  An on-going request would impose undue burden and the request is not for “narrow and clear categories of public records.”

 

Caroline Wells

Mgmt. Assistant to the City Attorney

CITY OF GLENDALE

(623) 930-2930

 

From: Carrie Ann Sitren [mailto:csitren@goldwaterinstitute.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 1:11 PM
To: McCracken, Darcie
Subject: RE: Public Records Request

 

Thanks for your email.  Please send me citations to the specific law(s) upon which you rely to deny the request at this time.  We would like to evaluate the legal justification for possible 
challenge of the denial under A.R.S. s. 39-121.02.  Also, please refer to the case of W. Valley View, Inc. v. Maricopa Count y Sheriff’s Office, 216 Ariz. 225, 165 P.3d 303 (App. 2007), 
where the Arizona Court of Appeals ruled that ongoing requests for narrow and clear categories of public records are permissible under Arizona Public Records Laws.  I look forward to your response.
Thank you.

 

_______________________________________________
Carrie Ann Sitren

Attorney, Scharf-Norton Center for Constitutional Litigation
Goldwater Institute | www.GoldwaterInstitute.org
500 East Coronado Road Phoenix, AZ 85004
(602) 462-5000 ext. 231 | fax (602) 256-7045

 

_______________________

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential. It is intended only to be read by the individual or entity named above or their designee. Any distribution of this message by any person who is not the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, do not read it. Please immediately notify the sender and delete it. Thank you.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: McCracken, Darcie [mailto:DMcCracken@GLENDALEAZ.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 12:41 PM
To: Carrie Ann Sitren
Subject: Public Records Request

 

Good Afternoon,

In response to your public records request and your verbal request for a written response, per the Glendale City Attorney’s Office “any responsive documents would be considered confidential
in light of the pending bankruptcy and current negotiations.  In addition, the City of Glendale does not have a mechanism in place to track on-going requests.  The requestor is welcome to 
resubmit the request at a future date.”

 

Respectfully,

 

Darcie McCracken

Deputy City Clerk

City of Glendale, Arizona

623-930-3261

 

A light heart lives long.

Irish Proverb

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. P
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      This email and files transmitted within are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
      they are addressed, if you have received this email in error please delete it and notify the sender of the 
      message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender,except where the sender 
      specifies them to be the views of the City of Glendale Arizona.
      Message scanning was performed by Websense e-mail security software and virus detection software.
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